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MEDIA RELEASE 

KAMPALA: 14th February, 2024 
 

AMBASSADOR-DESIGNATE OF THE REPUBLIC OF BURUNDI TO UGANDA 

PRESENTS COPIES OF HIS CREDENTIALS TO HON.MULIMBA 

 

Minister of State for Foreign Affairs in charge of Regional Cooperation, Hon. John Mulimba, 

today received copies of letters of Credence from the Ambassador-Designate of the Republic of 

Burundi to Uganda H.E Brigadier General Jules Ndihokubwayo at the Ministry of Foreign 

Affairs. 

 

The presentation of credentials marks a significant milestone in the bilateral relations between 

Burundi and Uganda, underscoring the commitment of both Nations to enhancing cooperation 

and collaboration across various fields.  

 

Hon. Mulimba, welcomed Ambassador Ndihokubwayo to Uganda and conveyed the warm 

regards of the Ugandan Government to the people of Burundi. In his remarks, he expressed 

optimism for the deepening of bilateral relations and highlighted the importance of constructive 

engagement in addressing regional challenges and pursuing common objectives. 

 

Ambassador Ndihokubwayo, in turn, extended his gratitude for the opportunity to serve as the 

Ambassador of Burundi to Uganda and reiterated his Country's commitment to strengthening 

the bonds of friendship and cooperation with Uganda. He emphasized the historical ties between 

the two Nations and emphasized the potential for collaborative initiatives that would benefit the 

citizens of both Countries. END 
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